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DART MEMORIAL DAY BUS SERVICE 

DART First State services, both fixed route and paratransit, will not operate on Monday, May 29, 2017, with the exception of the 
Beach Bus services, its related paratransit service, and the Route 305 - Beach Connection.  The Beach Bus services operate 
frequent buses on seven routes serving the NEW Lewes Park & Ride, Rehoboth Beach and the Boardwalk, Lewes, Long Neck, 
Dewey Beach, Ruddertowne, Bethany Beach, South Bethany Beach, Fenwick Island, and Ocean City, MD.  The service operates 7 
days a week from approximately 7 AM to 2 AM, with more frequency than ever before.  All buses are air-conditioned, ADA 
accessible and equipped with bike racks.  The fare is $2 per trip; Daily Pass is $4.20; and new 7-Day Pass is just $18.  DART's 305 

Beach Connection starts on Friday, May 26, providing a relaxing ride from Wilmington to Rehoboth Beach on Friday nights, 
Saturdays, Sundays and holidays through September 4.  The fares have been reduced to $2 per zone, making it a much more 
economical ride. Now, the one-way cash fare is $10 from Wilmington, $8 from Middletown and $6 from Dover.  Riders are 
encouraged to buy a 3-Zone Anywhere pass for $12.60, which can also be used on all Beach Bus services, once at either of the 
Park & Rides.  The NEW Park & Ride at Lewes Transit Center is now open on DE Route 1, just south of U.S. 9 near Five Points, 
offering free parking.  In addition to the new Lewes Park & Ride, DART continues to offer Beach Bus service from the Rehoboth 
Park & Ride.  The parking fee is $10/vehicle and includes up to 4 Daily Passes.  For information on fixed route bus services 
statewide, please call 1-800-652-DART or visit www.DartFirstState.com. 

BEACH GOES BLUE . . . RED & WHITE, TOO – SATURDAY, JUNE 10 

The Chamber of Commerce and USO Delaware invite you to join us as we salute police officers, firefighters, paramedics, 
lifeguards, our military and first responders on Saturday, June 10, 2017.  If you would like to get your business involved by 
saying thank you with a discount, contact Kate at 302-227-2233, ext. 11 or kate@beach-fun.com.  For a complete schedule of 
planned activities, click here. 
 
JOHN M. SCHARP GECK-GO 5K RUN/WALK - Support the USO Delaware John M. Scharp Geck-Go 5K Run/Walk - 
Saturday, June 10th, 2017-8 AM (rain or shine); Kiddie K starts at 7:50 (10 & under free); (This event is before Beach Goes Blue); 
Course: Run or walk; REGISTRATION:  Pre-registration $25 ($20 active military, first responders, police); Day of race $30 ($25 
active military, first responders, police); Registration starts at 7 AM-make checks payable to USO Delaware; Mail registration & 
payment to: Tri Sports Events, 2772 Hazlettville Road, Dover, DE 19904 or register online- www.trisportsevents.com. 
 
SILENT HERO: Can't attend but would like to show your support? Register as a silent hero. We appreciate your support!  
AWARDS: Unique & custom awards to each (10) year age group;  AMENITIES: Race Tech Tee-shirt, Refreshments; All day 
parking passes available at the Visitors Center (opens at 7am) or parking meters; BENEFITS: USO Delaware ---the mission at 
USO Delaware is to strengthen America's military service members by keeping them connected to family, home and country, 
throughout their service to the nation.  USO Delaware provides services to all service members and their families throughout the 
state. 
 
JUNE GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING 

Reserve your seats for the June general membership meeting to be held on Tuesday, June 20, 2017 – Noon –Kings Creek CC with 
guest speaker U.S. Congresswoman Lisa Blunt-Rochester.  The cost is $22 per person-buffet to include Caesar Salad, grilled 
salmon with citrus sauce, chicken picata, roasted potatoes, seasonal vegetables, and Chef’s selection dessert.  Seating at the 
meeting is limited; reserve your seat now by contacting Joy at 302-227-2233 ext. 14 or joy@beach-fun.com. 
 

COASTAL DELAWARE RESTAURANT WEEK - Sunday, June 4–Friday, June 9–for more info., visit restaurantweekde.com. 
 

REHOBOTH BEACH WALK TO DEFEAT ALS (LOU GEHRIG'S DISEASE) – SPONSORSHIPS NEEDED 

Sponsorships (both in kind and financial) are available for the ALS Walk on September 9, 2017 at the Rehoboth Beach 
Bandstand.  Your logo will appear on all of our mailings and posters.  Contact John Gauger-302-296-8950 for further information. 
 
 

THINK SUN! 
 
 

For a complete Calendar of Events, visit the Chamber website – www.beach-fun.com.  If you have questions, please give Carol a 
call on the member hotline – 227-6446 or her cell phone at 542-7547. 

 


